
 
 MUPY Dean cordially welcomed pharmacists who attended the training program of
medical technology and public health for health professionals from the Lao
People’s Democratic Republic

 

Feb 06, 2012       
 
Assoc. Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, our MUPY dean, cordially welcomed pharmacists who attended the
traning program of healh technology and public health for health professionals from Lao on February
6, 2012.



The training program has been initiated by HRH Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn’s. Maha
Chakri Sirindhorn and continuously provided by MUPY on an annual basis. The objectives are to
increase the knowledge and skills in health promotion and prevention, to strengthen and develop the
public health, and to exchange the knowledge and experience in the development of medical technology
and public health.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/843


